
Community Engagement Feedback on 

Neighborhood Safety 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

[Insert Recipient Title] 

[Insert Organization/Neighborhood Association Name] 

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Insert Recipient Name], 

We are writing to provide feedback regarding the recent community engagement efforts focused 

on neighborhood safety held on [Insert Date of Event]. We appreciate the opportunity to voice 

our concerns and suggestions as residents who are committed to improving the safety of our 

community. 

Overview of Feedback 

• Increased Lighting: We propose enhancing street lighting in identified dark areas to 

improve visibility. 

• Community Patrols: Organizing volunteer patrols could foster a sense of security 

among residents. 

• Safety Workshops: Hosting regular safety workshops could educate residents on crime 

prevention strategies. 

Concerns Raised 

During the meeting, several residents expressed concerns about recent incidents of crime in our 

area. Specific attention was drawn to the need for increased police presence during evening 

hours. 

Conclusion 

Thank you for considering our feedback. We are eager to collaborate with you and other 

community members to implement these suggestions and create a safer neighborhood for 

everyone. We look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email] 


